cc:Mail for: tmccoy

Subject: Cedar
From: Linda <MNHMS034@SIVM.SI.LEDU> at sn-internet 9/22/94 2:23 PM

To: tmccoy at JSC_SSED

The "Note on the Mart and Bluff Meteorites™ was in our Bluff reprint
file. Brian is scheduled to be back on Monday (9/26). I will have a
visitor on Monday and may be tied up Tuesday and Wednesday in a training
session on Glenn's new EDS computer system. I will for sure talk to him
the first opportunity I get next week. Glenn's e-mail address is
mnhms044@sivm.si.edu. Good luck! Linda
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